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The bill appropriates $750,000 in FY23 to the commissioner of public safety for the Metro Transit 

Violent Crime Enforcement Team (VCET). The base for this program is $1 million in each of fiscal 

years 2024 and 2025. 

 

Laws 2021, First Special Session, chapter 11 (the Judiciary funding bill) appropriated $250,000 in 

fiscal years 2022 and 2023 for the Metro Transit VCET. This bill increases that funding to $1 

million in FY23 and establishes an ongoing $1 million base for the program. 


